				
				Our Lady Queen of Peace School
					418 Holly Avenue
				           Madison, WI  53711

								       	           		 May 10, 2018

Dear Parents,
Thanks to everyone who attended the Mother’s Day Tea.  We hope you felt special and enjoyed our surprises and songs!  We sure do love our moms!

Speaking of changing and growing, all 3 K5 classrooms have been very excited to watch their painted lady caterpillars grow.  The students are writing in their Butterfly Journals as well as drawing their observations. They have been eating crushed leaves for over a week now and have grown bigger and bigger!  They will continue to eat crushed leaves for another week or so and then the magic happens!  They will form a chrysalis and the changes will begin!  Ask your children about our little classroom friends!

Our last few days are action-packed!  We are busy learning songs for our “Mini Field Day” program, doing addition and subtraction math worksheets, writing in our ABC books, planting seeds and compiling data in our Science Butterfly journals, and the list goes on!!  We have also begun our last workbook of our Superkids reading series.  The class is both excited and sad to see the end of the Superkids’ adventures.  

We also attended the All School Mass on Wednesday and watched the second graders sing for their First Communion.  Next Wednesday, May 16th  is the All School Mass that Kindergarten leads.  We will sit in the front of church and parents will have designated seating behind our class.

The Kindergartners will participate in a “Mini Field Day”, which occurs on Thursday May 31st.  Hamburgers and hotdogs are provided by School & Family for all the children and families, along with fruit, chips and cookies.  As always, we need to remember our thanks to the School & Family Association for their year-long support.
More information to come!

The Hot Lunch program will end Wednesday, May 30th. There will be lunch provided on Thursday for Field Day.   Our last kindergarten day is Friday, June 1st..  The school hours are 8:10-11:30 a.m, with an All School Mass at 10:15
Reminders:

Monday May 14 – Science Bottles due
Wednesday May 16 – All School Mass
Monday May 28 – No School Memorial Day!
Thursday May 31st – End of the Year Program at 9:30 in the church and Field Day
Friday June 1st – Last day of school ~ 11:30 Dismissal

[bookmark: _GoBack]***We are in need of 5oz cups for the last few weeks of school as well as disinfectant wipes!  We are grateful for any dontatins! Thank You!

Sincerely,

Carol & Mary
